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Issue 06 – 5th June 2020 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs and PMU 

on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of  interaction 

between staff and management.  

This week Auki team conducted community awareness with school teachers and ISDT trainee for the Alotaa school 

to know the importance of safety of COVID 19.The awareness also cover, work management, and basic knowledge 

of task to do with Infrastructure urban work tools and machines. Alotaa school footpath and walkway will start next 

week 8th June for 40days.  

Community Awareness in Auki. 

Completion of Jacob’s ladder in Gizo  

The new Jacobs ladder in Gizo behind the JFK stadium is in final stage of 

completion. Currently the contracted group are  working on the drainage 

system and refilling stones on the gabion baskets.  It is estimated that the 

new ladder will be completed in the coming weeks.   



Announcement 

1. Trainee graduates who are engaged with project to maintain and practice social distancing 

2. Reminder; last staff to leave PMU or PIU offices to make sure to turn off all electrical appliances, fans, switches etc 

3. Friday 12th June is Queen’s birthday and will be observe by Solomon Islands as a public Holiday 

4. Reminder; always talk politely to members of public who come to enquire regarding the project or refer them to appropriate staff.  

ISDT training resume in Honiara 

The ISDT training has resumed in Honiara following the closer of all train-

ing institutions in the country. The training has been on halt as part of the 

government  preparedness mechanisms towards the COVID 19. Now 

situations started to improve trainings has been resumed. Currently there 

are two streams of 44 participants attending the training. The training will 

go on for next week when successful participants will be graduate and 

involve in cleaning or the works and urban services provided by CAUSE.  

Noro market footpath  

The re-developed Noro market is shaping up very well at the moment. 

There are new development taking place as to improve the facilities but 

also facelift of the market. Currently, team in Noro are currently construct-

ing a footpath around the market. Once the footpath is completed it will 

help pedestrian a lot in terms of accessing the market easily.  Noro town 

clerk Gavin Totu praised and thanked stakeholders who pour in their re-

sources to redevelop the market.  

Consultation for Sun Valley women.  

Project Community Liaison Officer Ms. Naelyn John recently conducted a 

community consultation for Sun Valley women. The consultation is part of 

the ongoing reaching out to communities on what the project is doing and 

how young women can be part of CAUSE Project. 

Meet our new staff  

A new ISDT trainer for Gizo PIU 

has been recruited. She is Florence 

To’iraena. Florence will be based in 

Gizo PIU. Currently Florence is in 

Honiara observing on training cur-

rently underway. She will be here 

till next week when see will be mo-

bilise to Gizo PIU. Please welcome 

and support Florence in her new 

role.  


